
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Robert Flory"
Cc: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Subject: RE: R0# 0002936 Report uploads
Date: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 3:35:00 PM

Hi Robert:
 
Thank you for the email – Your current caseworker is Karel Detterman, I have copied her for
 contact info. The last ACEH Directive Letter, dated March 7, 2013, requested submittal of an
 updated SCM, Preferential Study and Data Gap Work Plan and continued groundwater monitoring
 reports. The site is currently out of compliance with these directive. Please provide a status
 update.
 
Additionally, if you have an email address for the Responsible Party Steffi R. Zimmerman, could you
 please forward that to Karel.
 
Karel will be sending a Directive Letter to Steffi Zimmerman providing notification that the site is
 out of compliance with our directives. If you would like to schedule a meeting to discuss the site
 and  the next steps, we would be happy to do so. Please let Karel know.
 
Thanks,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Robert Flory [mailto:rflory@aeiconsultants.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 2:44 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: R0# 0002936 Report uploads
 
Dilan,
 
I doing some cleanup, I find that there two reports were never send out.  That sort
 of explains why I've never seen a response.
 
Sorry about that.
 
Robert F. Flory, P.G.
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Senior Geologist
AEI Consultants
 
p. 925.746.6000
c. 925.457.7517
f. 925.746.6099


